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Board of Directors Special Meeting - DRAFT
Saturday, March 14, 2020
President Jason Frediani called the meeting to order at 9:35 a.m. with eight (8) board members present (Pat Donovan at work), and Sean Tully and Kaitlyn Mungovan in attendance.
The board began to review how to maintain normal operations in light of the expanding coronavirus pandemic, aware that the situation is changing day by day: at this point Mount Pleasant will be open St. Patrick’s Day with NO food being served; latest guidelines indicate groups should be limited to no more than 25 individuals; outside events (i.e., patio) should be encouraged; House staff to maintain basic operations (e.g., receive deliveries, mail and phone calls, etc.) while ramping up cleaning and disinfecting the facility; access to club house to be monitored; and email blast (attached) to go out immediately informing the membership of the current situation.

There being no further business, it was agreed to adjourn at 11:41 a.m.


NEXT SPECIAL MEETING

Monday, Match 16th at 6:00 p.m.








Respectfully Submitted,







_____________________________





Bob McLeod, Secretary









